Eric Cooper

From: Stephen Pigeon <stephenpigeon8@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 3:11 PM

To: John Graziose; Danille Shaffer; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: 3200 Daisy Way Canandaigua, NY 14424

Attachments: plot plan.pdf

Dear John Graziose,

Here is a copy of my survey as you can see there is no mention of any natural swale of water on the property. The
statement that you made today was in error. How are you going to correct this excess water problem on my property?
This problem was not in place when my house was built.

Sincerely,

Stephen Pigeon
(716)289-2132



